
Judy Van Maasdam 
Gender Dysphoria Program 
900 Welch Rd, Suite 402 
Palo Alto CA 94304 

Dear Judy: 

 Page Street 
San Francisco CA 94117 
Sept. 29, 1984 

I have finally become financially able to seriously pursue 
completion of my female-to-male transition. 

Please refer to my applications to you of October 1976, 
October 1979, and June 1981. 

Update since my last letter: 

I have now lived full-time as a male over 4 years. I worked as an 
"Associate Engineering Technician" at ARCO Oil and Gas Company, 
along with Bechtel engineers in San Francisco from August 1980 to 
September 1984. ARCO left San Francisco (I turned down several 
offers to relocate with the company) and no one there ever knew of 
my past. I'm now living on a generous severence package. I met a 
male lover September 1981, who never knew me as a female ... we've 
been living/loving together since, and have gone into a printing 
business together. 

I am interested in the surgical technique as recently performed on 
. Please send information, self-addressed 

stamped envelope enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Louis G. Sullivan 

         




